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TO: Members of the Common Council 

 

FROM: Mayor Timothy Hanna  

 

DATE: November 25, 2015 

 

RE: Committee Reappointments 

  
 

It is with pleasure that I present the following reappointments for your information at the 

December 2 Common Council meeting: 

 

BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

  

Joe Martin 1-year term (Alderperson) 

Rick Krumwiede 1-year term (Active Community Member) 

Nicholas Hoffman 1-year term (Active Bicyclist) 

Bill Moore 1-year term (Fox Cities Greenways Member) 
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